

City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 WEST RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.O. BOX 151 NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151 (419) 592-4010 FAX (419) 599-8393

January 21, 1997

Mayor

Donald M. Stange

Members of Council
Michael J. DeWit, President
Dennis Fligor
James Hershberger
Sarah J. Peper
Travis B. Sheaffer
Char Weber
Terri A. Williams

City Manager Marc S. Gerken, P.E.

Finance Director Gregory J. Heath

Law Director David M. Grahn

City Engineer Adam C. Hoff, P.E. Mr. Greg Williams New Heritage Homes 2299 N. Scott St. Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re:

City of Napoleon

No Parking Enforcement on

Wood Drive

Dear Mr. Williams:

The City has received preliminary notification that the Taco Bell located on Wood Drive will be opening in mid-February, 1997. As directed by the City Manager, the City will begin to enforce the no parking regulations at that time, as posted, along Wood Drive. Due to this change, off-street parking will be required. Off-street parking facilities must comply with all applicable zoning regulations.

If you have any questions, please call Brent Damman or myself.

Yours truly,

Adam C. Hoff, P.E. City Engineer

ACH:rd

cc: Mr. Marc S. Gerken, P.E.; City Manager

Mr. Brent Damman, Bldg/Zoning Administrator

Mr. George Schmidt, Police Chief c:\losside\text{Mr. George Schmidt, Police Chief} c:\losside\text{Motsuite\text{-wordpro\docs\cityengr\letters\wdrypkg.lwp1/21/97, 10:45AM}